
Long Hill Summer Rec 

Camp News    Week 1 
 

Thank you everyone for helping to make Week 1 of camp such a success!  We had a lot of fun with your 

campers this week.  So...we just wanted to give you some talking points so that when you talk to your camp-

ers this weekend, you will know some of the things they did while at camp this week!!! 

This week’s theme  was Dragons and Castles.  On Tuesday, we had all of our campers participate in an exer-

cise called, “Stop Dragon My Heart…”, and they told us their favorite things about summer.  While you might 

have guessed, there were a couple of “No School”’s, the overwhelming majority told us it was “THE BEACH”.  

On Wednesday, the campers all worked on decorating the additional castles.  Then we took all of the castles 

outside so the campers could play in them.  Of course, what would a castle be without popsicles!  So, 

Wednesday this week was our Popsicle Day!         

       

 Today, 4 lucky campers got to take home the 

castles, and 12 campers won inflatable dragons during 

our scavenger hunt. 



During our gym times, the campers always love to play dodgeball with our “Gator Balls”.  This week we add-

ed a twist...Guard the Castle! 

On Thursday, Rizzo’s Reptiles visited.  This 

time, Dominic brought Insects and Mam-

mals.  Rizzo’s is always a camper favorite. 

Sonic the Hedgehog was one of the coolest 

visitors! 

The Castle 



Today was “Color Day”.  Campers and staff were encouraged to wear their favorite color.  Shout out to Ryan 

D. for totally “nailing it” today.  Dressed in orange head to toe, even with color-coordinated glasses—he was 

certainly dressed to impress! 

In art, the campers made shaving cream pictures blend-

ing lots of colors.   

Friday morning, Simon Mandal came and dazzled all of 

the campers and staff with his amazing illusions!  Every-

one is still scratching their heads trying to figure out how 

he did what 

he did!!! 

 

 

 

 

We celebrated a couple of summer birthdays at camp this week.  

To Thomas R. and Sienna L. —may all of your wishes come true! 

We hope to see you all back at camp another week this summer.  

For those who could only spend this week with us, we hope you 

enjoyed your time at camp.  Enjoy the rest of summer! 

 

Lisa Scanlon & Bill Caldarola (Long Hill Recreation) 

Philip Goudie (Camp Director) 

Alyssa Rizzo (Site Supervisor) 


